
 St Catherine’s Catholic Primary School 
Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL 

Tel: 01903 716039 

Website:  www.st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Email: office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

14 February 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

he meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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February 

Mon 17 – Fri 21 Half term 

Mon 24 Return to school 

Fri 28  Last day of Readathon 
 

March  

Tues 4 Y5 Science Day 

Thurs 6 World Book Day 

Tues 18 Parent Teacher Consultations 

Thurs 20 Parent Teacher Consultations 
 

April  

Fri 4 Last day of Spring Term 

Roadworks 

We have been informed that roadworks are set to 

take place on Fitzalan Road from 17/02/2025-

27/02/2025. This may cause congestion to the top 

access to Highdown Drive so please leave plenty of 

time to get to school in the morning and at pick-up 

when we return after half term. 

 

Attendance 

Not only is there a trophy for the class with 

the best attendance each month, 50 house 

points are also given to the house team with the 

best attendance. So far this year it has been 

Team Attenborough (green) and Team Peake 

(blue) who have been racking up the points. Can 

Team Parks and Team Nightingale make a big 

effort to be the champions for February? 

 
Parking 

Please respect our neighbours when 

driving and parking around our  

school and be mindful when parking  

beside driveways that larger  

vehicles may need to get in or out. 

 

Handwriting 

With our whole school focus on improving 

handwriting, we challenge our pupils to write to 

the best of their ability in every subject, not 

just in our specific writing lessons. So it was 

great to see  

the beautiful  

handwriting  

in Willow’s,  

Kuba’s and  

Meela’s  

phonics books,  

and how much  

they have  

improved since  

the beginning  

of the year.  

Keep up the  

good work! 

 

 

Luke 5:1-11 

‘Don’t be afraid; from now on you will fish  

for people.’ 

Sport 

Our Year 4 girls football team 

put in a fantastic performance 

to come in 2nd place at the 

recent LASP event. Look out 

for a full report coming to our 

website soon! 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 

On Tuesday last it was ‘Safer Internet Day’, with this 

year’s theme being ‘Protecting yourself and others 

from scams  

online’, and  

pupils all had a  

special assembly 

in class.  

You can find  

out more about 

 keeping your  

family safe  

online at 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-

resource/parents-and-carers . 
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